
 

January 23, 2017  

Notice of Town Hall Meeting 

February, 1, 2017 

 

 

Dear Frisco Hills Homeowner(s): 

As the Managing Agent for Homeowners Association of Frisco Hills, Inc, We are pleased to 

advise you that we will be holding a Town Hall meeting on Wednesday, February 1, 2017. The 

purpose of this meeting is to provide an update on the progress of certain amenity projects 

currently underway and to discuss other key issues of interest to the community.     

Check in will begin at 7:15 p.m., and we are looking forward to seeing you at the meeting.    

   

   Date:  Wednesday, February 1, 2017 

   Time:  7:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. 

   Location: Miller Elementary School 

     300 Cypress Hill Drive 

Little Elm, TX 75068  

     

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (972)428-2030.  

 

Homeowners Association of Frisco Hills, Inc. 

Essex Association Management L.P., Managing Agent 

 

  

 

 


